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June 19, 2025

Senator Chuck Grassley
Chair, Judiciary Committee
&
Senator Dick Durbin
Ranking Member, Judiciary Committee

c/o U.S. Senate Judiciary Committee
224 Dirksen Senate Office Building
Washington, DC 20510

Re: Judge Ed Artau Nomination to serve as U.S. District Judge-Southern District Florida

Dear Senators Grassley and Durbin:

We write this letter on behalf of the Association of Hispanic Ministers of Palm Beach
County, an association of 300 affiliated Pastors and Ministers from Churches of the Christian
faith serving the Hispanic community in Palm Beach County, to support the nomination of Judge
Ed Artau to serve as a U.S. District Judge for the Southern District of Florida.

Judge Artau is a fellow Christian of great faith who cares deeply about applying the law
correctly and upholding our constitutional rights. Because Judge Artau is a principled Judge, he
has the support of our affiliated Pastors and Ministers in Palm Beach County.

In addition, Judge Artau is a first generation American, born in America only two years
after his parents exiled from communist Cuba. He is truly the embodiment of what we call the
“American Dream.”

It is without hesitation that we recommend that you confirm the nomination of Judge
Artau to serve as a U.S. District Court Judge for the Southern District of Florida.

Thank you, Senators, for your great service to our Nation, and for considering the
recommendation of our affiliated Christian Pastors and Ministers.

Sincerely yours,

Sacoin Gom? €2

Pastor Martin Gomez, President

Association of Hispanic Ministers of Palm Beach County
(561) 632-2764

Casadj9@gmail.com



